19" of October 2015

Dear KP Family,

In accordance with the Criteria for Selection of Candidates for Vice-Chair of
the Kimberley Process, in the capacity of KP Chair, I would like to bring to
your attention that the period to submit the candidacies for the Vice-Chair of
KPCS for 2016 has ended on Thursday the 15" October 2015.

Australia was the only country that officially submitted its candidacy for
Vice-Chair of the KPCS for 2016.

Yours Sincerely,

Gabinete do
Presidente




